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Our Ref: LD/ce/Community
gth February 2019
Dear Parents / Carers

I am writing to inform you that over the last few weeks there have been a number of youths,
who do not attend Barr Beacon School, in the local community when children are leaving
school.

These youths are in the community near to the Cat and Fiddle public house and the NISA on
the Beacon Road. My Leadership team are on duty every evening after school and have been
encouraging Barr Beacon School pupils to move on.

We have contacted the police to report our concerns but we would appreciate your support if
your child walks home from school or catches a bus at this location. Can I ask that you speak
to your child to ask them to make their way straight home or go straight to the bus stop and
not continue hanging around these areas. This is so our pupils are not associated with these
people. '

I thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

E—
\
MsL D ott
Headteacher
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